Dear Neighbor,

Construction on Stevenson Elementary's new school is about to begin.

This summer, the District completed site grading and placement of portable classrooms. This first phase of the project is complete; installing a 20+ room transitional housing that will be used temporarily by Stevenson. Thank you for your patience during this work time.

Please check www.mvwsd.org/Construction for the latest construction news.

Thank you for your support, patience, and partnership as we improve facilities for our community's children.

Para este anuncio en español, por favor vaya a www.mvwsd.org/MeasureG

We will do our best to limit construction disruption to the neighborhood, but please know there will be a noticeable impact to you and your fellow neighbors. If you would like to report noise issues or other construction concerns, please contact Robert Clark, Ed.D., Chief Business Officer, at rclark@mvwsd.org or 650-526-3500.



Update on

School construction in your neighborhood

Get in Touch

f facebook.com/MVWSD/



MVWSD.org/MeasureG

MVWSD 750 A San Pierre Way Mountain View, CA 94043

School construction happening in your neighborhood this fall

What to expect this Fall at Stevenson:

Construction on the new Stevenson campus will begin in September 2017 and will continue through June 2018. Demolition of the former Stevenson pod should be complete by fall, followed by the installation of the foundation of the new school building. The school will be complete in June, with the MUR completed in Fall 2018.

Work is planned for weekdays, from 7 a.m.- 7 p.m. At this time, weekend work is not planned, but could occur near construction deadlines. There will be truck traffic coming and going on San Pierre doing dirt offhaul in the fall and transporting heavy equipment and delivering steel this winter.

Dust may occur, and the District will follow procedures and best practices to reduce as much as possible any potential disruptions. The equipment used on the site and dust control measures we employ comply with the Bay Area Air Quality Management District standards. Additionally, there will be a green fabric screen applied to the fence to reduce the movement of dust across the site.

Please contact us with questions or concerns. Thank you.

